
End of Term
Newsletter

A word from our Treasurer, Debbie Harvey

What have we been up to?

PATCH has organised some fantastic events this term and
we have managed to exceed our targets for each one. 
We would like to thank everyone who has supported us in
achieving this for your schools.
And the good news doesn't stop there - we have some truly
exciting events in the pipeline. Don't miss out on any of the
action - keep an eye on your school emails and make sure to
follow our Facebook page for all the latest updates. 

We have had a fantastic term with fun events. It started with our popular Bingo night
which was a great family night out.
New for 2024, was our Family Photoshoot which was done by the lovely Sophie Bowdler
Photography (one of our PATCH members). Safe to say that everyone who got involved
loved the photos taken.
In March, we had our very popular Discos. Always a talking point for the children who have a
fantastic time with Outalimits Discos running at the Infants and Unity DJ (Junior school's
very own Mr Roast).
Then finishing off our term with another new event for PATCH, the Wonderlicious
Chocolate Bar game. We hope our lucky Golden Ticket winners enjoy their Charlie and the
Chocolate Factory-themed prizes.  



CHARACTER TEA PARTY - THURSDAY 25TH APRIL

New for 2024! Exclusively for Infant School children only.
Join PATCH for a special tea party. We have invited some of our
friends along to join in on the fun - Cinderella, Captain Hook, Rapunzel,
Belle, Ninja Turlte and Buzz Lightyear.

PATCH PRESENTS HAPPY’S CIRCUS - WEDNESDAY 19TH JUNE

Returning for one spectacular night is Happy’s Circus which has brand
new acts for 2024!.
There will be pre-show entertainment, food and drinks.
This was an amazing show last year, so don't wait to get your tickets at
www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpoole.

LADIES NIGHT - FRIDAY 10TH MAY

Join us for a night of well-being and fun! We will have a 
host of stalls offering well-being products and treats. Tarot
card reading, relaxation treats, yummy treats as well as a
licenced bar and musical entertainment the latest female hits. 

Upcoming Calendar Events

How have we supported the schools?
Thanks to the fundraising done by PATCH, our schools have benefited by:-

PATCH paying for the school minibuses
Subsidised school trips and visits
New playground equipment for both schools which we mentioned in our Christmas
newsletter.
Supporting the school’s coffee mornings  

And much, much more!  

YEAR TEA TOWELS AND GIFTS

The children at both schools have drawn themselves for this year’s, year
group tea towels and gifts. Further information will be sent out next
term on how to order these lovely items.

YEAR 6 - LEAVERS HOODIES

A revised letter was emailed out to all Year 6 parents/carers
giving a larger selection of sizes available. All orders must be in no
later than 30th April.



Special Wishes
We just wanted to take a moment and send our warmest wishes to Mrs. Palmer
and her lovely family as they prepare for a new addition to their family. 

We hope you all have an amazing time together, making unforgettable memories
and cherishing each other's company. We can't wait to see you again next
academic year!

YEAR 2 & YEAR 6 LEAVERS PARTY 

Our annual tradition of throwing a party saying ‘Good luck’ to our
leavers in Year 2 and Year 6. More information will be emailed out
next term.

Upcoming Calendar Events - continued
SUMMER FAIR - FRIDAY 12TH JULY

Our annual Summer Fair is looking bigger and better than ever! With
more children’s entertainment, and a wonderful selection of stalls, food
and drink.

We also have our fun PATCH game stalls and our annual raffle with
great prizes to win.

Final words from PATCH
Thank you for all your support. We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events.

Don't forget to follow our Facebook page - https://www.facebook.com/patchptapooleschool

All events and online purchases can be done through - www.pta-events.co.uk/patchpooole

Have a great Easter half-term!! PATCH and Friends Team


